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Letter From The Principal






       December 2016

MERRY CHRISTMAS 
Dear Parents:

I extend to you my warm wishes as we continue the Advent Season as we prepare for Christmas Day.  It is certainly a busy time of the year for everyone.

Our students are busily preparing for the Annual Christmas Concert on Friday, December 16 at 7:15 PM in Saint Joseph Church.  I know it will be a great performance and will truly bring us into the season of Christmas.


I thank you for your survey responses for our Middle States Evaluation which will take place in May 2017.  Your responses and support is very much appreciated.


The students will be participating in our Annual Santa Sale beginning Tuesday, December 6th and continuing until Friday, December 9th.  Hopefully, the students will be able to do some Christmas shopping for family members.  
I thank our Home School Parents for their help in setting up for the sale and also working during the week at the sale.


Santa will be visiting all classes on Wednesday, December 21st in the afternoon during Christmas Parties.  

On Thursday, December 22nd, we will have our Advent Prayer Service at 8:45 AM in Church.  All are invited to attend.  

WE will begin our Christmas vacation at 12:00/Noon on Thursday, December 22nd.  School will re-open on Tuesday, January 3, 2017.


I thank our Student Council for sponsoring Giving Tuesday Fundraiser – Bake Sale and Tag Day to help raise money for the residents of Haiti who have recently been affected by the devastating hurricane that hit their island.   All proceeds will be sent to Haiti.  We thank everyone for their generosity and support.

We thank you for your donations to our Mitten Tree Drive.  The Student Council has done a wonderful job with the guidance of Mrs. Ball and Mrs. Orellana.  The Student Council will distribute the gifts to those in need on Tuesday, December 20th.

Our Home School Association is looking forward in planning the Annual Tricky Tray Fundraiser on Friday, May 12, 2017.  We need to begin start planning now.  Would you please consider joining the committee and give your support and help.  It would be greatly appreciated.  We must start work and planning for it now for the Tricky Tray to be a success.
I would like to extend my sincere Christmas Blessings to all of you for a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  I look forward to working with you and your children in 2017.  It is a great privilege to be your principal and to work with your children at Saint Joseph School.  We are all truly blessed.






God Bless you,







Mr. John Richards







Principal
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